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North Dakota Representative 

December 2020 

MPLA Activities 

 Solicited news for the MPLA newsletter 

 Submitted article to NDLA Good Stuff  

 Submitted ND job postings to MPLA webmaster 

NDLA Activities 

 Attended NDLA Board Meetings 

 Attended NDLA Annual conference planning meetings 

 Attended Virtual NDLA Annual held on Wednesday, October 28th.  

 Submitted article to NDLA newsletter 

North Dakota Library Activities 

 With the influx of COVID-19 cases in North Dakota, libraries are doing their best to be 

relevant with limited openings across the state. Many libraries are closed to the public 

doing curbside. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Randi Monley 

North Dakota Representative 

 


